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The Facilities Committee of Independent School District #599 met November 7, 2017, at 12:00 
p.m. in Boardroom.  Present were Board Members: Matt Erickson, Greg Bjerk, Kylie Strem, and 
Superintendent Clarke. 
 
Visitors:  none. 
 
Project plans were reviewed for new gym lobby restrooms, secured entrance, entry doors (SE 
and Playground), trophy cases, playground surface costs, and scoreboard delivery timeline.  BIM 
Summary project list costs were reviewed.  Other items discussed were the type of secure 
entrance options, gym painting, and potential for updating additional restrooms.  Areas for 
secured entrance were viewed. 
 
 
 
Committee adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


